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Dear Faculty,


CARS 2022 will be celebrated as a full-day in person event on Tuesday, April 19, 2022.  The CARS website has been
updated (some details still being worked out) and applications to present are being accepted!  

As a full day event, all on-campus undergraduate classes before 6:00 p.m. are suspended to allow full participation of
students and faculty.  Graduate students are invited to participate in all events during the day, as well as graduate specific
programming in the evening.  Suspension of Graduate level classes is at the discretion of the individual instructors.  On-
campus and off-campus clinics, internships and practica will be held as usual.

We rely on you to encourage your students to participate and apply as early as possible, but definitely before the March
11th deadline.  We are hoping this early notification will generate some interest in sponsoring students in your current fall
classes, as well as those in your spring classes.  This also allows the opportunity to incorporate the event into your Spring
syllabi.

A sample registration form can be found on the CARS website.  It may be helpful to review the student's project title and
brief abstract before they submit their application as this information will be included in the CARS 2022 Program, without
editing for spelling, grammar, etc.  


Students will receive an email after their proposal has been submitted and reviewed.  For students showcasing posters,
their acceptance email will contain a link allowing them to reserve funding to print their poster through Media Services. 
Students should be encouraged to take that step early, but definitely before the March 30th deadline.  We cannot approve
printing costs once this deadline has passed.  Students receiving college funding for their poster printing are required to
submit their final design to Media Services between April 1 and April 12.  Submissions outside this window of time will be
required to pay out of pocket.


Your involvement is critical and appreciated.  The committee is still working to address a number of details and
the CARS website will be updated as information is finalized.  Please contact me with any questions or if there are issues
accessing the website or submitting applications.  


Many thanks.


Debbie
CARS 2022 Committee


Debbie Mathewson

Grants Coordinator

HSRC Coordinator

Office of Research, Scholarship, and Innovation
585-389-2381
GAC 208
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